
LEGAL NOTICE

City of Laconia Motorcycle Technical Review

The City of Laconia will be holding their Motorcycle Week follow-up meeting on Wednesday, 

July  11 at 12:00 in conference room 200A on the second floor of City Hall.

All residents are welcome to attend and speak regarding the Motorcycle Week process or 

applications.

If unable to attend, comments can be sent in via e-mail to planning@laconianh.gov and will be 

read and discussed at the meeting.

Call 603-527-1264 for any questions regarding the meeting.
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